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Dear Trinity families, 

 

Thank you to all who came to our International Evening last night. It was a great turn out and we are grateful to our PAFT 

who helped organise this successful event. If you are interested in joining our PAFT then please come along to our AGM 

meeting on Thursday after school. More information can be found overleaf.  

 

We have also celebrated European Day of Languages, during which the whole school learnt to say ‘Hello’ in Italian, ‘My name 

is’ in Lithuanian and ‘How are you?’ in Albanian. Feel free to quiz the children and see if they can remember them all!  

 

We have enjoyed celebrating our community this week and feel lucky to have such a wonderfully diverse Trinity family.  

 

 

As ever, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday. 

 

Darren Janes 

 

 

 

 

Head of School 
Primary Phase 
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European Day of Languages  

On Wednesday, Mrs Varghese led worship and taught the children about ‘European Day of 

Languages’. When the children came into worship there was a suitcase on the stage. Mrs Var-

ghese tried hard to open it but it needed a magic touch.  The suitcase ‘asked’ for the children 

to speak to it in different 

languages so that it could 

open up. It asked for 

‘Hello’ in Italian, ‘My name 

is’ in Lithuanian and ‘How 

are you?’ in Albanian!  The 

children loved learning 

new phrases!  

PAFT International Evening  

On Thursday, PAFT ran their annual International Evening.  This 

is a very special event in which we celebrate our wonderfully 

diverse community and come together as the Trinity Family.  

It was a terrific evening full of beautiful outfits, talented perfor-

mances and delicious food!  Thank you to the all the families 

that brought along food and to our dedicated PAFT who 

brought it all together.  

PAFT Annual Meeting                                                             

Next Thursday, October 4th 

at 7pm at the Primary is the 

Annual PAFT 

Meeting!  Please join us if you can contribute ideas for 

events and fundraising this year.  

The current committee is stepping down and we are looking 

for people to Co-Chair and create a new team that helps 

make Trinity a great place. We need more volunteers to 

keep PAFT running.  

We will also agree on what we are fundraising for this 

year.  Musical instruments and playground equipment have 

been suggested! 

If you think you can help and have ideas please join us or 

email pafttrinity@gmail.com 

P.s. Wine and beer will be served  

Money Raised from Book Fair! 

We would like to say thank you to all the 

families who bought a book from the book 

fair at the end of last year. Through the 

books you bought, you helped raise £325.53 

for the school library!  

Don’t forget– Parents’ Open Evening  

You should have all received your letters informing you of 

the new format to parents’ evening 

this term. Please make sure you com-

plete your form and give it back as 

soon as possible. 

Reminder: Birthday           

Celebrations  

Please remember that as a 

school we do not allow the 

giving out of sweets or cakes 

on children’s birthdays. This is 

for several reasons and if you 

have any questions then 

please come 

and see Miss 

K.  

Check your jumpers!  

Please can you make sure 

to check that your child has 

brought home the right 

jumper at the end of the 

day.  

If your child has accidently 

brought back the wrong 

jumper please hand to the 

class teacher and they will 

ensure it is given back.  

Year one’s adventure continues…  

Year One continued exploring their topic this week by creating their own fabulous compasses! 

They then used them, with a map, to decipher the directions needed to travel from our home 

city of London to several countries around the world. They had lots of fun finding new and in-

trepid places to visit 


